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ASPPB CEO Statement  

     

Withdrawal of Complaint Affirms ASPPB’s Commitment to Integrity  
and Excellence 

 

On November 4, 2024, The Texas Behavioral Health Executive Council withdrew a complaint filed with 

the Federal Trade Commission on June 25, 2024, against the Association of State and Provincial 

Psychology Boards (ASPPB). The withdrawal of the complaint follows the change of direction to the 

Examination for Professional Practice in Psychology (EPPP) announced on October 22, 2024 by the 

ASPPB Board of Directors. 

 

ASPPB would like to recognize the Texas Behavioral Health Executive Council for this decision and for 

supporting our commitment to integrity and excellence. We look forward to continuing to work with 

Texas and with all of our 66-member jurisdictions as we chart a new path forward exploring the 

feasibility of creating a single-session exam that integrates both knowledge and skills assessment—a 

reimagined EPPP. 

 

Mariann Burnetti-Atwell, PsyD 

CEO ASPPB 

 

Letter from the ASPPB Board of Directors on November 5th, 2024 
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